8/24/2020

Dear Fellow Townspeople,

Please be advised that the Town has been informed that Chief Jim Savalle has retired
from the Gardner Lake Volunteer Fire Company.

We thank Chief Savalle for his years of service to our Town as a town employee and
volunteer.

We wish Jim and Ruth the very best as they begin the next chapter in their lives.

Respectfully,
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Kevin T. Lyden
First Selectman
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